
GURRIE MIDDLE SCHOOL STUDENT BULLETIN 

Thursday, August 25, 2022 

 

HOT LUNCH: Sloppy Joe  

   

BIRTHDAYS:  No birthdays today    

 

1. Today and tomorrow there will be OPEN GYM for any girl who would like to try out for 

the Gurrie Girls Basketball team. Open GYM will be after school from 3:30 - 4:30pm. 

Tryouts are Monday, August 29th from 3:30 - 5pm. Any questions please ask Mrs. 

Courtney or Ms. Milligan. Go Gurrie Tigers!  

 

2. Cross Country season is here! Join “The Long Blue Mile” tomorrow (Thursday) and 

Friday for our first practices of the season. We’ll meet in the cafeteria first where we’ll 

go over expectations and hand out necessary paperwork to officially join the team. This is 

a “no cut” program which means any one and everyone is welcome regardless of 

experience, ability, or purpose. Practices go until 4:45 each day so arrange rides home 

ahead of time please. You’ll need running shoes, exercise clothes, and a full water bottle. 

See Coach Driscoll or Coach LaBud with any questions. 

 

     

      

       

     

   

     

 

     

     

     

 


